
      
27th September 2024. 

 

Dear Parents/Carers, 
 

Year 4 UCLAN Scientist Visit 

Wednesday 16th October 2024 

 

Year 4 will be visiting UCLAN and their Young Scientist Centre, to become Young Scientists for the 

day.  Children will be visiting on Wednesday 16th October.  

Children must be in school on time, and in uniform, as the minibuses will be leaving promptly at 

9.15am, we will return at approx 3.00pm.   Packed lunches will be provided by the school kitchen for 

children entitled to free school meals, all other pupils will need to bring their own packed lunch, in a 

plastic box.   

Any children suffering from travel sickness should be given medication before coming to school, any 

return journey tablets should be sent in a named envelope and handed to the teacher. 

We are asking for a donation of £3.00 to cover the workshop.  Please could you return the 

permission slip and payment to school by Wednesday 18th October. 

Thank you 

Mrs Firminger. 
Year 4 Teacher.  
 

 

 

Name of child ________________________________________________________________ Year 4 

I enclose a donation of £3.00 towards the cost of the Young Scientist trip to UCLAN on Wednesday 

16th October. 

Signed ______________________________________________________ Date _________________ 


